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Pregnant persons with sickle cell disease (SCD) are at increased risk of
morbidity and mortality and require multidisciplinary specialized care
during this time. The adult Sickle Cell Disease program at Smilow Cancer
Hospital specializes in the care of pregnant persons with SCD. 

Dr. Layla Van Doren is an Assistant Professor of Medicine (Hematology)
providing specialized care to patients with sickle cell disease and patients
with bleeding and clotting disorders at Smilow Cancer Hospital. 

Location:
Smilow Cancer Hospital
Sickle Cell Disease Program
35 Park Street
7th Floor
New Haven, CT 06511


